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harm at all times.
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PRINCIPAL’S REPORT CALENDAR

Dear Parents, Families and Friends,

Yesterday our school community came together to farewell Lesley
Morrison. I would like to thank the staff for their wonderful care of the
Morrison family, of one another, our wider school community, and most
importantly the children who, with no warning, lost a friend and colleague.

With the assistance of Franceen Innes, our Wellbeing Leader and Catholic
Education Sandhurst Ltd., we will continue to offer and provide the
highest quality care and support to community members now and into the
future. We continue to keep Lesley and the Morrison family in our prayers.

Once again thank you for all your time and efforts to conduct remote
learning last week. Thankfully regional Victoria has returned to on-site
learning and besides some limitations, it is business as usual. There are
some restrictions in place regarding visitors on site, school gatherings and
extracurricular events. Thank you for your understanding regarding the
ever-changing COVID guidelines.

Early next term, St Mary’s will participate in a school review using the
National School Improvement Tool (NSIT). NSIT focusses on school
improvement in teaching and learning and is designed to assist schools to
review and reflect on their efforts to improve the quality of teaching and
learning and improve outcomes for students.

June

Mon 14th PUBLIC HOLIDAY

Fri 18th P&F Meeting - 2pm
Assembly - 3pm

Thurs 24th Australia’s Biggest Morning Tea
(Inglewood HUB)

Fri 25th Last Day of Term 2 2:20pm
finish

July

Mon 12th First Day of Term 3

Tue 13th School Photos

Tues 20th -
Thurs 22nd

National School Improvement
Review

August

Mon 2nd School Council Meeting - 7pm

1
We acknowledge and pay respect to the Jaara people as the original and ongoing custodians of the land we meet on.

We commit ourselves to actively work alongside Aboriginal people for reconciliation and justice.
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NSIT facilitates school-wide conversations with parents and families, local communities, staff, school governing
bodies and students about current practice, areas for improvement and evidence that progress is being made. More
information regarding the NSIT review will be available when the reviewers make contact during the next few
weeks.

Finally, enrolments for 2022 are now open. Existing families who have a child that will begin Prep next year are
invited to collect an Application for Enrolment pack from the Office. We’d appreciate it if you could spread the word
about enrolling at St Mary’s throughout the Inglewood and Bridgewater communities.

Kim Carter

Principal

CATHOLIC IDENTITY

How blessed are we to belong to our beautiful St Mary’s community…
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SCHOOL NEWS

RECONCILIATION WEEK:

Last week was Reconciliation week.

Reconciliation Australia’s theme for 2021, More than a Word. Reconciliation takes action, urges the reconciliation
movement towards braver and more impactful action.

Reconciliation is a journey for all Australians – as individuals, families, communities, organisations and importantly
as a nation. At the heart of this journey are relationships between the broader Australian community and
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples.

We all have a role to play when it comes to reconciliation, and in playing our part we collectively build relationships
and communities that value Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples, histories, cultures, and futures.

2021 marks twenty years of Reconciliation Australia and almost three decades of Australia’s formal reconciliation
process.

SCHOOL PHOTOS:

Our school photo day has been rescheduled for Tuesday 13th July (the first week back of Term 3).
Students will be required to wear full winter uniforms on this day.

SEMESTER 2 PUPIL FREE DAYS & PUBLIC HOLIDAYS:

Just a reminder of the Pupil Free Days which we have scheduled for this Semester:
● Monday 9th August (Science of Learning PD for Staff)
● Monday 1st November (Report Writing Day)
● Tuesday 2nd November (Melbourne Cup Day)

Students will finish school on Wednesday 15th December, with the final two days of that week being for Staff
Planning and Preparation for 2022.

HEAD LICE:

We have reports of Head Lice at school. Many head lice do not cause an itch, so you have to look
carefully to find them. We ask all parents to please check their children’s hair regularly,
especially at change of seasons and treat it if necessary. Once hair has been treated, children can
be returned to school. Anyone can get head lice and, given the chance, head lice move from head
to head without discrimination (washed or unwashed hair, it does not matter). Children get head
lice from direct hair to hair contact with another person who has head lice. This can happen
when children play, hug or are working close together. They do not have wings or jumping legs
so they cannot fly or jump from head to head. They can only crawl.

3



SCHOOL FEES

School fees are billed to families on a full yearly total and accounts are sent out at the beginning of each term.
Payments may be made at the office at your convenience throughout the year by cash or cheque, you may pay
directly into the school account by EFT or you may elect us to set up a Direct Debit facility from your bank account.
If you have any questions or concerns regarding payment of fees, please don’t hesitate to contact Kim or Sandra in
the Office.

STUDENT ATTENDANCE:
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WINTER UNIFORM:

With the winter weather well and truly here, all students should have now transitioned to winter uniform. Please
speak with Sandra if you need to purchase any uniform items.
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STUDENT NEWS
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COMMUNITY NEWS

Helping More Kids Get Into Sport For The First Time:

More vouchers are on offer for young Victorians keen to play their favourite sport with up to $200 available to help
pay for sporting equipment, uniforms and memberships. Minister for Community Sport Ros Spence has announced
applications are open under the second round of the $21 million Get Active Kids Voucher Program.

More than 10,000 vouchers were snapped up in the first round, helping families cover the costs of membership and
registration fees, equipment and uniforms. Sports and activities ranged from swimming, basketball and Australian
rules football to dance, tennis, gymnastics and scouts.

Community sport and recreation has recovered strongly from a disrupted 2020 and participants will be keen to
play and compete again when circuit-breaker restrictions are removed.

Round two will increase the number of vouchers up for grabs, providing even more families with the opportunity
for their kids to join in the fun at local clubs and groups across the state.

The Get Active Kids Voucher Program helps young Victorians from families facing barriers to participating in sport
and recreation. To be eligible, kids need to be aged 4 to 18, a Victorian resident, named on a valid Commonwealth
Health Care Card or Pensioner Concession Card and named on a valid Medicare Card at the time of application.

The program also provides a special consideration stream to support children named on their own Health Care
Card, temporary or provisional visa holders, undocumented migrants and international students aged 4 to 18 years
at the time of application.

Applications for vouchers in round two of the program open on 31 May 2021 and close on 9 July 2021. Eligible
expenditure dates (for membership, uniform and equipment costs) are from 1 January 2021 to 9 July 2021.

The program is being delivered across four rounds until 15 April 2022. Subject to availability, two vouchers can be
claimed for each eligible child across the duration of the program.

To apply or for more information about the program, visit https://www.getactive.vic.gov.au/
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